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Hi-Land Acres Water and Sanitation District 

North Well 
• North well has been put online to keep the system satisfied while the south well tanks are 

down.  
• Samples have been collected to reinstate the permanent status of the North well. We have 

submitted analysis to the state and are awaiting final approval or recommended next 
steps. We continually check in with the State on approval for this well. 

• The booster pump controls should be upgraded to enable alternation, better cycling and to 
eliminate the outdated equipment unintended for operation for the booster pumps via a 
constant pressure system that was installed back in January. This has been directed to 
Devin Cary (formerly Applied Ingenuity) to provide recommended alternatives. We are 
awaiting a meeting with Devin regarding this. 

South Well 
• The welded south tank is still isolated from the system awaiting repairs to the three 

broken rafters, complete sandblast and re-coating with 2 part epoxy for potable water 
tanks.  

• The bolted south tank has had some repair epoxy patches applied to the bare metal after 
being scuffed with a grinder wheel to accept the paint. The tank was disinfected and has 
been sampled.  

• The probes that prevent the booster pumps from running will be troubleshot and/or 
replaced as the tank was empty but the booster pump was found running when it 
shouldn’t have been.  
 

Distribution System 
• The new meter reading software and reading equipment is working to provide almost all 

reads. There are 4 meters that require a manual read and will be replaced with cellular 
meters asap.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


